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From the Clerk (continued): 
  

 

 

Building Department: 

 

Residents: 
 

With nice weather upon us and home improvement season in 
full stride, please make sure when hiring a contractor they are 
registered with the Building Department and your permit paper 
work is filed.  This must be complete in order to take advantage 
of the George M. Suhy Grant Program. 
 

Included in this month’s inserts, you will find information from 
the Cuyahoga County Department of Development regarding 
low interest home improvement loans, please see the flyer for 
full details.    

 




